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7th January 2019 



Dear Supporting Agent,

Greeting from Wow KL and Wishing you Happy New Year 2019!
We wish to inform that effective from 01st January 2019 WOW KL is under a new management, 
THE LOVE HOUSE OF CELEBRATION. (1191749-P)
The management have decided that WOW KL will not be serving alcohol with effect from the date of taking over. 
All payment should be under the following account: 
THE LOVE HOUSE OF CELEBRATION 
MBB: 5621 8832 2579 (SETIAWANGSA BRANCH) 
Lot 16860, Jalan 8/55A & 13/55A
Taman Setiawangsa, 54200 
Kuala Lumpur
SWIFT CODE: MBBEMYKL 
We thank you for all your support and looking forward for a better year ahead. 
Please do not hesitate to call or email us at book@wowkl.my for further clarification. Thank you.
Sincerely,
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(Your name & designation) 
LOT 139, Pusat Pelancongan Malaysia (Matic), Jalan Ampang, 50450 Kuala Lumpur.
Tel: 03 – 2161 0122  Fax: 03 – 2162 9122 Email: book@wowkl.my 
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